
Tip of the HatTip of the HatTip of the Hat

WANTED
Handy-man/woman able to
make small Ping Pong table
repairs when needed.

To Glenmore Staff and
Volunteers

For hosting us at the
Glenmore BBQ Pool Party
and for being so friendly! 

Thank s for the memories! 

Pay it Forward 
July 2022 

Remember, there’s no such thing as a small act of kindness. Every act creates a ripple with no logical end. —Scott Adams



Backgammon
Looking for backgammon
players for the Summer

2022 session!

 

Coffee
We are looking for
members who can help
make coffee in the
kitchen during social
activities in the summer.
Staff will train you!

WANTED
Buddy system

volunteers



If you are registered for the
upcoming Old Port trip and
can help accompagny our

more vulnerable members,
please contact the Club.






The communication
committee is looking to

assemble a team of 
 English/French,
French/English

translators and editors.
Requirements: must be

proficient in
French/English and have
good working knowledge

of Word. 



Interested? Contact the DDO Seniors Club 
514-684-1012 (209) ddoclub55@gmail.com

Call for AGM
We need three members (one must be a past

Board Member) to form a Nominating Committee
for the next Board of Directors election at the

Annual General Meeting to be held in November. 
The role of the Nominating Committee is to help

recruit potential board members and run the
election if necessary. If you are interested, please

let us know.


